WMHA Local and House League Team
Photo Schedule October 2013
When:  All Local League team and individual photos will be taken on one of the following weekday evenings; October 24, October 25 and through the daytime of Saturday, October 26, 2013.

Where:  All team and individual photos will be taken in The Concourse Room at the Woolwich Memorial Centre
	Time
	Thursday, October 24, 2013 


	Friday, 

October 25, 2013
 

	5:30 to 6:00 PM


	Initiation - Waters
	Initiation - Good


	6:00 to 6:30 PM
	Pre-Novice #1

	Pre-Novice #2

	6:30 to 7:00 PM
	Novice LL #3

	Novice LL #1

	7:00 to 7:30 PM


	Atom LL#1

	Novice LL #2

	7:30 to 8:00 PM


	Atom LL #3
	Atom LL#2

	8:00 to 8:30 PM


	Atom LL #4
	Pee Wee #1


	8:30 to 9:00 PM


	Pee Wee #3
	Pee Wee #2

	
	Saturday, October 26, 2013 


	

	10:30 to 11:00 AM
	Bantam LL#1

	

	11:00 to 11:30 AM
	Bantam LL #2

	

	11:30AM to 12:00PM
	Midget LL #1
	

	12:00 to 12:30 PM


	Midget LL#2

	

	12:30 to 1:00 PM


	Midget LL#3
	

	1:00 to 1:30 PM


	Reserved for conflict
	

	1:30 to 2:00 PM


	Reserved for conflict
	

	2:00 to 2:30 PM


	Reserved for conflict
	


Notes:

Priority for scheduling was given for evenings when the team had neither a practice nor a game. This was done to avoid any conflict, delay, stress in meeting time lines etc. Photo times were then allocated based upon age with the younger children generally scheduled for earlier in the daytime or evening. 


If a player is not able to attend the team photo time, an individual photo time can be scheduled. This can be arranged by contacting either Jasmine Roth of “Jasmine Roth Photography” @ 519-998-4420 or Patrick Leonard @ 519-572-0279 / pat@pleonard.ca. I request that the team manager or coach submit team conflicts and requests for reschedule. This will help to minimize confusion.

We also ask for everybody’s cooperation with the following:

1- Pictures are taken in full uniform except for skates and helmets. 
2- ***Please note all teams from Bantam up are asked to wear slacks, collared shirts and their jerseys instead of equipment***
3- There are washrooms on location to help with changing. Please leave the washroom or change room in the same clean condition that you found it in. 

4- Boisterous play of any kind will not be tolerated. Individuals who do not cooperate will be asked to leave.

Please bring your completed envelopes (this is your order form) to your team photo session. If it is lost, extras will be available at the studio.  Your photos will be returned to you in your completed photo envelope. 

Methods of payment:  Cash or Cheque
Photo pick-up will take place mid December in time for Christmas. Pick-up will be at the Woolwich Community Centre outside the WMHA office. I ask that either the team manager or coach pickup the teams photos. If you have any questions, please e-mail me at pat@pleonard.ca or call me at 519-572-0279.

Patrick Leonard
Director of Photos

Woolwich Minor Hockey Association
